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TILDEN TOWNSHIP BOARD OF SUPERVISORS 
 

                                            Wednesday, August 10, 2016 

                                            Workshop 

                                                 

The Tilden Township Board of Supervisors met in the Township Municipal 

Building with the following present:  Supervisors Gene Schappell, Carl 

Spatz, Jr., and Fred Herman, Tilden Police Chief William McEllroy and 

Township Secretary, Cheryl Haus. The attendance roster is on file with the 

secretary.      

 

The meeting was called to order by Chairman Gene Schappell at 5:10 p.m. 

 

Issues discussed were: 

 

 

• Mark Magrecki of Penn Terra discussed with the Supervisors the 

Subdivision and Land Development plan of Valenti Mid-Atlantic 

Realty. Items of concern are maintenance and repair of Dave’s Way, 

Proposed Jug handle, sidewalks and curbing. A request for a time 

extension was presented. 

• Options for bridge / walkway on West State Street and safety 

concerns were discussed.  Financial proposals received by Tilden 

Township are cost prohibitive. Since this is a state owned road, 

Tilden Township will send a letter to PennDOT. 

• Road Master Mike Quick gave an update on roadwork on Swamp Road.    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

A motion was made by Carl Spatz, Jr. and seconded by Fred Herman to 

adjourn the meeting at 6:55 p.m.  Schappell, Spatz and Herman voted 

yes. 
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